
 

 

 

 

 

 

BronGCOPS Ticket Salk7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

 

 

   

   

   

  

 
 

 

       

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

  

  

                                                         

  

  

TERM 4 EVENTS 
 

 

 

Kinder Orientation Dates 
Wednesday 14 November 
Session 3: 12.15pm to 3.00pm 
Wednesday 21 November 
Session 4: 12.15pm to 3.00pm 
 

Monday 5 November 
Swim School fortnight starts 
 

Sunday 11 November 
Park Road Memorial ceremony 
 

Monday 19 to Wednesday 21 November 
Stage 3 Camp to the Blue Mountains 
 

Tuesday 27 November 
Final 2018 P&C Meeting 5.30pm and dinner 
 

Wednesday 28 November 
Mayoral Reception for School Leaders at 4pm 
 

 

CLAIM THE DATE 
 

Goulburn East Presentation Evening   
Monday 17 December 2018     6pm 
Goulburn Workers Club Auditorium 
 

       GOULBURN EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
        NEWSLETTER 

  

Ph: 02 4821 4007 
Email: goulburne-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  

 
Term 4                                          8 November 2018                                           Week 4 

 

GEPS Breakfast Club  
Starting the day with food and friends! 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday   
8:15am – 8:50am in the school library  

 

Our Breakfast Club is run by the 
school and a gold coin donation is 

appreciated. 
 

As we near 11 November, it is a time for reflection. 

Last week we welcomed Mr Keith Weston, a past 

student of Goulburn East and a representative of the 

National Services and Combined Forces Association. 

His association has a tradition of meeting once a year 

and presenting a book rather than a wreath at their 

annual meeting. He then chose to present two 

beautiful books to our library. 
 

Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 will be 

representing our school at the unveiling of the Park 

Road Memorial this Sunday, 11 November. Our 

school leaders will join with representatives from 

other schools to lay our wreath and poppies, and 

towards the end of the ceremony our school will then 

lead everyone in singing the National Anthem. Any 

student is welcome to join us even if a note has not 

been returned to school. This memorial represents a 

special part of Eastgrove’s history and it is wonderful 

for our school to be involved, particularly knowing 

that this Sunday marks one hundred years since the 

end of World War I. 
 

The ceremony will commence at 11.45am near the 

Carr Confoy Fields car park and will finish just after 

12.30pm. Students need to meet Mrs Cribb and 

teachers by 12.10pm ready for our part in the 

proceedings. School uniform needs to be worn with 

black shoes. 
 

Please contact me at school if you have 

 any questions 
 

Charmian Cribb 
 

 

 

Canteen 
The canteen will be operating every 

Friday this term except for Friday 7 

December due to the year 6 mini fete. 
 

Clothing Pool 
The second P & C clothing pool sale will 

be held in the hall on Friday 9th 

November from 9.00am until midday. 

GEPS P & C Christmas Raffle 
Christmas is almost here and the P & C are running 

a Christmas Raffle. They are asking families to 

please donate new Christmas themed items which 

can be left at the school office. Raffle tickets will 

be sent home on Wednesday 28 November. 

Thank you for your support. 
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Sports News 
 
In the last fortnight, Goulburn East has had two students represent the school at State 

Championships, Abdul Aleem in cricket and Connor Diggins in athletics. 

 

Aleem played cricket for the NSW PSSA State Cricket Championships in the small 

rural town of Barooga, which is close to the border of NSW and Victoria. Aleem’s family 

travelled to Barooga to support him on this adventure. Aleem is an all-rounder, 

meaning he is a batter, bowler and fielder - a very important player for the team. The 

South Coast Cricket team were very competitive and they came away from the 

championship being 3rd in the State. 
 

Congratulations Aleem on an excellent effort. 

 

Connor participated in the NSW PSSA State Athletics Championships in Sydney in the 

100m dash. Connor has been training very hard lately to improve his running 

technique. As a result, Connor made it through to the semis on the second day. Connor 

finished the Championships as the 12th fastest 12 year boy in the State. 
 

Fantastic effort Connor the whole school is very proud of you. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Ash Thomas with our school leaders 

 

We have commenced our Peer Support lessons for term 4. The whole school 

participates in Peer Support for 30 minutes each Friday. In pairs, two year 6 leaders 

facilitate a small group of 12-15 younger students, working together on a number of 

activities. We are working on a module called ‘Keeping Friends’, which explores the 

concepts of friendship, building relationships and developing skills in empathy and 

critical thinking. Our first session enabled the children to get to know everybody in their 

group, agreeing on how they will work together and interact cooperatively with others. 

We encourage you to talk to your children about Peer Support every week as it will help 

reinforce the concepts learned in each session. 
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P & C Fundraiser 
Designed to replace paper lunch 

bags when ordering from the 

canteen. Also great for 

everyday lunchboxes. 

 

Dimensions are approximately 

23 cm (height) x 19 cm (width) 

X 11cm (depth) 
 

Orders can be made through 

the canteen on a Friday. 

Please order with your child’s 

lunch order or in a separate 

envelope. 
 

Colours: black with blue, pink, 

green, red, yellow, grey or 

purple trim. 

 

$5.00 each 
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